
 

There should be provisions to terminate the agreements of renters who abuse the privilege of 
keeping pets. 
My tenant kept two cats in a newly renovated unit. 
Other unit residents complained about the stench. 
Police thought it was the smell of a dead body and broke the door down. 
NCAT refused to terminate her agreement. 
Nine months later I had to renovate again. 
 


